From: Willcocks, Natalie < Natalie Willcocks@logan.qld.gov.au>

Sent: Friday, 26 June 2020 3:26 PM

To: Trinca, Silvio

Subject: RE: South Uniting Church \$1150

Please see below for CBF approval.

Kind Regards,

Natalie Willcocks



From: White, Victoria

Sent: Friday, 26 June 2020 3:13 PM

To: Willcocks, Natalie < Natalie Willcocks@logan.qld.gov.au>

Subject: South Uniting Church \$1150

Dear Chief Executive Officer

Under s202A(1) of Local Government Regulation 2012, councillors must notify the Chief Executive Officer within seven days that an amount has been allocated under discretionary funds. Accordingly, I would like to advise that the following funds have been allocated under the Community Benefit Fund:

Applicant Name: South Uniting Church in Australia South Moreton Presbytery

Amount Allocated: \$1150.00

Funding Purpose: The purchase of a smart TV, mobile TV stand heavy duty TV cart and data projector for the Flagstone Community Centre.

Note:

Under s202A(1) of Local Government Regulation 2012, Council must publish this notice on its website within seven days of receipt by the CEO. In accordance with the requirements of the Corporate Governance branch, the relevant team has been copied into this email to ensure this requirement is actioned.

Please take this email as my formal notification of allocation of discretionary funding.